
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #40                         Friday, October 22, 2021 
 
The following Colleges visits are scheduled for the week of 10/18/21: 
University of Delaware – Fri. Oct. 22, 8:00 AM 
Kutztown University of Pennsylvania – Fri. Oct. 22, 9:00 AM (Instant Decision Opportunity) 
Lafayette College – Fri. Oct. 22, 9:30 AM 
Pennsylvania College of Art and Design – Fri. Oct. 22, 12:45 PM 
Students can sign up for these college visits in Naviance under Colleges tab, and then click on College visits. Both virtual and in 
person college visits are held in the College & Career Center in the Counseling Office. 
 
Seniors and Families that would like assistance in filling out the FAFSA can sign up for our FAFSA Workshop, scheduled for 
November 17th from 5-7PM. Please see your Class of Schoology page or check your Schoology calendar for information on how 
to sign up.  
 
The MTHS Counseling Office will host a virtual presentation on Dual and Early Enrollment Opportunities on November 11th at 
6:30PM. This event will take place over zoom. More information is also available on the Schoology class of pages. 
 
Attention AP Students: This is a reminder that Sunday, 11/7/2021 is the last day to register and pay for an AP exam without a 
late fee or cancel an exam without a cancelation fee. After this date, a $40 late fee and a $40 cancelation fee will be charged 
per exam. Students must register for AP exams in their College Board account and pay for the exam in Total Registration. Please 
see Mrs. Zimmerman in the Counseling Office if you have any questions. 
 
Manheim Township Educational Foundation is hosting its 8th annual Education Forecast Breakfast on Wednesday November 3, 
7 – 9:30 a.m. at the Lancaster Country Club.  Hear from keynote speaker Pedro Rivera and panelists about Pathways to 
Meaningful Careers and best practices for businesses, schools and parents to prepare for the next generation of innovators. 
 Gather a table of eight and get a special rate! Find discount info 
here http://mtef.net/images/pdfs/EFB_2021_Parent_Discount_Flyer.pdf or email b.stamp@mtef.net. Reserve your seats by 
Tuesday, October 26. 
 
Winter is coming, and the MT Ski Club has announced their ski and snowboard trips. Shred the pow on 5 Friday night trips to 
Blue Mountain Ski Resort.  Your registration includes transportation and a lift ticket that is valid at both Blue Mountain and 
Camelback Ski Resorts. Check out www.mtski.com for trip details. New skiers and boarders are welcome! Registration is due by 
Wednesday, October 27.  
 
Do you want to see your teachers dress up in funny costumes for Halloween? If so, donate money and raise awareness for 
UNICEF! Several teachers throughout the building have volunteered to dress up, and many of them are very competitive, so 
check out the signs in the hallway to see who is collecting donations. Key Club will be collecting through October 28th and 
teachers will be dressing up on October 29th. 
 
Attention seniors: Senior portrait sessions for the yearbook will take place on Oct. 22 and Oct. 29. The FINAL session will take 
place on Friday, Nov. 5. All of these sessions will take place in Convocation Hall. To schedule an appointment, go 
to prestigeportraits.com and enter your 8-digit appointment code. OR, enter your state and city, and then choose an 
appointment date and time. If you do not get your portrait taken, you will not be included in the senior section of the yearbook. 
Please see or email Mrs. Schiffhauer or Mrs. Wolfe with questions or concerns.  
 
Picture re-takes will be on Thursday, October 28, 2021. 
 
Attention Seniors: Yearbook is looking for your childhood photographs of you and a classmate or a group of classmates for the 
Now and Then section of the yearbook. Re-create these childhood photos using your present-day selves. Please email your 
photographs to neffvue@gmail.com. Pictures must be submitted by Tuesday, November 30. 
 
If you plan on playing a winter school sport in the 2021-2022 school year, for the high school or middle school, we will require a 
PIAA Physical to be submitted.  The Physical Deadline for Winter Sports is Monday, November 1st!  See the Athletics Page for 
more information.  
 

-see other side- 



Boys Basketball Open Gyms for boys in grades 7-9 will run from 5:30PM-7:00PM in the Middle School on the following 
Wednesday's:  October 27th, November 3rd and November 10th.  Please contact Coach Sheetz with any questions –
 sheetz.zach@gmail.com 
 
It is Rec Basketball season! Manheim Township Rec Basketball league registration is now going on and will end on Friday, 
November 12th. Register today at manheimtownship.org, that is manheimtownship.org. 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vfoot School District of Lancaster A JP McCaskey HS Stadium 7:00  4:45 
 
 
 
 


